 SEQ CHAPTER \h \r 1WG3 - MODEL metadata discussions. (Enrique Curchitser, Avijit Gangopadhyay, Matt Holland, Cabell Davis, Peter Wiebe)

A small group discussed the newly developed web based form to enter model metadata that will enable model specification comparisons and ultimately provide access to model code and model outputs. Discussion first centered on the repository where the model metadata will reside (BCO-DMO) and how that data management system was structured. This included a discussion of the database schema that was being used and the fact that it had the flexibility to accommodate the model metadata. This was followed by an examination of the current model entry page: http://www.usglobec.org/model.php. Main points are the following:

1) The entry page should be modified to include a more comprehensive set of drop-down menus to constrain user input to reduce possibility of duplication of data in the database.  There should be a list of typically used standard models and there ought to be other tables related to a particular model that links to drop down menus with values to select. If the particular values are not present an “Other Option” should be present to enter something that is new.  The menus should be structured so that depending upon what is selected, a new request for information appears until all entries have been addressed. 

2) There was discussion about what kind of models should be provided via a menu selection. Currently there are only general circulation models. Other might include biological, biogeochemical, etc.  A tree structure should be used to do selection of model type to determine what information is sought. A classification of models is needed to generate the tree structure.

3) There is a need to make sure that the system can accommodate new unanticipated models.  Hope that there is enough generality in the structure to allow new models to fit in somewhere. 

4) One kind of data that could be served is the model code in addition to the model output.

5) Ways forward to enhance the system.   

Need to have a series of web conference calls to talk about the needs for inputs and what metadata can be served. A list of individuals to be invited to the conference calls needs to be generated. 

There is a need to invite modelers to look at the current system and suggest ways to improve the form.

